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A small dynamic community school  

Scott Creek Primary School 

519 Scott Creek Road 

Scott Creek   SA    5153 

Tel:  8388 2251 

Email: dl.0396.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.scps.sa.edu.au 

Newsletter 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Next Newsletter: 

Thursday 17th September 2020 

Term 3  Week 6 
Date: 27/08/2020 Principal:  Kath Ireland 

Playgroup 

Wednesday’s Week 7 

2/9/20 and Week 9 16/9/20 

Working Bee 

this SUNDAY! 

9:00am  

to 

12:00pm 

6/7 Lighting Carnival 

Football, Netball, Soccer & 

Basketball 

Tuesday 15th September 

Welcome 

We welcome Andrew McKenzie to Scott Creek Primary for the rest of this term. 
Andrew is completing his final placement, working in the Uppers with Kieran. 

2021 enrolments 

It is the time of the year that we need to consider our staffing for 2021. As staffing 
and class placements are based on the number of children enrolled. Can you 
please notify us if you are considering any changes in 2021 or if a younger child is 
due to start in 2021. 

Working with the Community 

Throughout the year we have been liaising with Jenny Dawes from the Friends of 
Scott Creek Conservation Park to work together on an ongoing project in the park. 
Tomorrow the Juniors will begin this work by planting 40 Hakea trees near 
Mackereth Cottage to attract the yellow tailed black cockatoo. Classes will continue 
to look after the trees and monitor the numbers of yellow tailed black cockatoos. 

PAT testing 

Over the next few weeks students in year 1 – 7 will complete an online reading and 
maths test that will help to inform the teachers about individual progress and how 
we are tracking with our Site Improvement Plan. Teachers will use this information 
to support planning for ongoing learning. 
 

Premiers Reading 

Challenge 

Closes Wednesday Week 7 

Governing Council 

A Message From Kath 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Governing Council is required to develop a Strategic Plan for the school’s 
ongoing growth and prosperity. 
 
To inform the development of this plan we are seeking parent/guardian’s feedback 
via a short survey (2mintues). This can be complete either online via  
https://forms.gle/hG3WBDNZpnBUt1aN6  or a hard copy upon request. 
 
All responses are anonymous. Results will then be collated for the confidential 
discussion by Governing Council members. A short summary of the results will be 
provided in the next newsletter. 
 
Your are encouraged to complete the survey as this is your opportunity to inform 
the future values and objectives of our school. 
 
We thank you for supporting our school promotion activities and encouraging 
prospective families to book in for a Principal’s tour. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
SCPS Governing Council. 
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SCOTT CREEK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

From the Middles 

 

This week in the Middles we have been working on using adjectives and adverbs to add detail to describe a 
setting. Here are some of our amazing first drafts.  
 
I walked calmly through the grass as it shimmered in the sunlight. I approached the old hollow gum tree 
sitting alone in the paddock. I stopped and breathed in the deep, cool air. I lent against the old gum feeling 
the rough bark curling around the rickety tree. I stared up at the dark navy blue sky. I noticed a colourful 
rainbow cutting through the sky. I closed my eyes and took in the beautiful landscape. The olive green gum 
trees casting shadows across the grass, and the old dessert train track, all mixed up in one simple paddock.   
by Ellen  
  
A picturesque place with sunlight shining on you with the sounds of rustling leaves and ripples of water and 
singing birds.   
By Penny  
  
The dark water running like a thoroughbred. The beautiful waterfall crushing against the grey river rocks. 
The smell of the sunlit river is indescribable.   
by Hazel  
  
The sun reflects on the big rich golden boulders. The grass so lush and green makes tiny rustles while near. 
You can feel the soft dusty boulders that if you lightly touch them all the dust comes off like chalk off a chalk 
board and makes you sneeze. You can feel the temperature drop while you admire these majestic 
boulders.   
by Riley  
  
The water rushing from the river as the sun reflects on it. The wind rustles through the trees as noisy as an 
elephant. As I step on the rocks I almost slip. The sand is wet because the water. Getting scratches as I walk 
through the bush. Walking into the water cold as can be but I get used to it after a while. The bark scratches 
my back as I lean on a tree to read. What a beautiful day!  
by James A  
 
 

SAPSASA Soccer 

 

Congratulation to one of our Upper Students who participated in the SAPASAS Under 13’s girls soccer team. Emma 
was a part of a 3 day carnival this week that was formed up from by a group of girls from different Schools in the 
district. This is what Emma has to say... 
 
 
 
“This week I participated in SAPSASA soccer at West Beach. I was part of the under 13 girls year 6/7 Hills team. We 
played other teams from Mt. Barker and the city at the West Beach soccer fields. We played eight games of soccer 
over Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, some of which we won, some of which lost and some of which we drew. It 
was a great experience which I would recommend to any keen soccer player.” 
-Emma Dalton 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS EMMA!  
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SCOTT CREEK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

From the Juniors 

Fundraising Premiers Reading Challenge 

 

For our fundraiser this year Scott Creek Primary School  
are selling 2020/2021 Entertainment book.  The 
Entertainment Book is a great way to get the family out of 
the house whether it’s to visit local attractions, dining out 
or just going to the movies with the bonus of saving you 
money. The book is available now for purchase. Please see 
the office staff for more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
A reminder that the Premiers Reading Challenge ends 
Wednesday the 2nd of September 2020 (Week 7).  
 
Please get your signed forms back to your teacher or the 
front desk before the end date.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

Walker Learning in the Juniors 

Walker Learning takes the form of play in the Juniors. Activities are intentional and structured to engage students and 

develop their social skills, curiosity and creativity. 

We plan “For all children to engage deeply and meaningfully with their learning environment.” 

We hope “all children can find learning exciting and related to some of their own interests and to be engaged with a rich 

range of experiences to investigate, create and explore with.” 

Reference: Play Matters, Kath Walker 2nd edition 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 


